
UNION COUNTY ELECTION COMMISSION 

Meeting Minutes 

September 16. 2021 

 

Chairman Kyle Richardson, called the regular monthly meeting to order at 8:30am.  Mr. Richardson as 

well as Rick Walker, Rodney Malone, Jeff Collins, Jack Effler, Candy Booker-Tindell and Sharon 

Turner were in attendance.    

 

Mr. Walker made a motion to approve the minutes from the August meeting, seconded by Mr. Malone.  

The motion was passed with all commissioners voting aye. 

 

Thirty-five new voter registration applications were presented for review.  After examination of the 

applications by all commissioners, Mr. Collins made the motion to approve the applications submitted.  

The motion passed with a second from Mr. Malone and all commissioners voting aye. 

 

There was no old business carried from the September meeting. 

 

There was no new business. 

 

Mrs. Booker-Tindell informed the Commission that Ned Phillips with the State of Tennessee 

Comptrollers office will be here to meet with them and the County Commission Redistricting 

Committee, Thursday, September 23 at 7:00pm to review 2020 Census information. She also stated that 

the Winter Seminar in Pigeon Forge has been cancelled and the State Seminar will be virtual on 

Wednesday, September 22. 

 

The motion to adjourn was made by Mr. Malone, then seconded by Mr. Walker.  

 

The next regular meeting of the Union County Election Commission will be held Thursday, October 14, 

2021 at 8:30am in suite 108 in the Union County Courthouse.   

 

 

 

Rodney Malone 

Secretary                CB 


